
Volunteer Officer Report February 2020  

Bart Hill – School of Geography Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

- Work towards the School action day April 1st. 
- Training of new school rep commencing. 
- Work on supporting students through dissertations and NSS completion. 
- Rep meetings planned and increased student engagement. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

- Successful re-institution of the Geographical society. 
- High attendance at the masters talk. 

Plans for next month  

- Further planning of School Action Day. 
- Attempt to get 100% completion of NSS. 


